From: Natalie Gladden

To: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD

Cc: Michael Patterson

Subject: Deep Buries for Linn Energy

Date: Wednesday, November 12, 2014 7:54:57 AM
Mike,

Thank you so much for visiting with Mike and | this morning. As discussed this morning, two deep
buries have been completed and approved for the State A&B Battery and the Turner B #78. These
two sites are completed. Rebecca will be sending closures for these soon. The other deep buries
that were approved by the NMOCD and the BLM, will not be done as per Linn Energy after the
departure of Brian Wall. | will send in an email per your request on each one of those that have not
been remediated and will submit for the approval of the other options. Linn Energy does not want
to complete the other approved deep buries, therefore | will send updated plans.

Thank you so much for your time in this matter, have a great day!

Natatle ffac/c/m

Erwivonumentald Divector
DFSI Evwivorumentald Services
Cell: 575-602-1786

Office: 575-964-8394

Fax: 575-964-8396

Email: ngladden@diversifiedfsi.com
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